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Further Update on impact of Tropical Cyclone Debbie 
 
Further to the last announcement of 4th April, Realm advises that Aurizon Holdings has announced 
that the Goonyella rail system is due to re-open on 26th April, following repairs as a result of ex tropical 
cyclone Debbie.  The system will initially operate with some speed restrictions, which will be reviewed 
once trains are utilising the rail network. 
 
While the rail network has been unserviceable, Foxleigh mine has been producing and stockpiling run 
of mine coal, while undertaking maintenance works in the coal handling and preparation plant.  
Washing of coal will resume when the rail network is opened and Foxleigh can resume railing coal to 
Dalrymple Bay Coal Terminal for shipment to customers. 
 
The Company is pleased to announce that during the hiatus in railing, the company’s port stockpile 
has been shipped.  Proceeds from this and an earlier shipment have delivered revenue during the 
stoppage period. 
 
About Realm 
 
The company’s primary focus is creating shareholder value through the operation of the Foxleigh Mine 
in Central Queensland, while advancing development ready projects throughout the Australasian 
region. Additionally, Realm seeks to acquire value accretive coal operations and grow the Company 
into a mid-tier metallurgical coal supplier. 
 
Information on Realm Resources Limited is available on the Company’s website at 
www.realmresources.com.au 
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